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Stanwood-Camano School District 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
September 20, 2022 

 
SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 
 
 

DONATIONS 
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance with Board 
Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally approved on the 
Consent Agenda.) 

 
 
 
 

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations: 
 
1. $391.23 from Twin City Elementary PTA to cover transportation costs for the 5th grade field 

trip to Camano Island State Park on June 9, 2022. 
 
2. $1,000.00 each to Port Susan and Stanwood Middle Schools, from the Stanwood-Camano 

Area Foundation, for the purchase, rental assistance, and repair of instruments for students 
in need. 
 

3. $2,330.00 from the Stanwood-Camano Area Foundation to the Stanwood-Camano School 
District to help offset the cost of elementary school supplies. 
 

4. $10,000.00 from the Dorothy Koch Family Foundation to Elger Bay Elementary to create a 
culture of school spirit, togetherness, enthusiasm for learning, and student achievement. This 
will be achieved through assemblies, student t-shirts, awards, printed materials, wristbands, 
water bottles and food for celebrations. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

     
 


